
We, as Vermonters, but mostly as human beings, want to voice our outrage regarding 
this upcoming bill H57.  We are adamantly opposed to the taking of human life and 
must speak for those who cannot.  As Catholics, we believe life does begin at conception 
and so are horrified at the possibility of this becoming law in Vermont.  What has 
happened to our country that six states already have this law on the books?  How can 
those that voted for it look at themselves in the mirror each day and be proud of their 
decision? 
 
If we allow this to happen and do not speak up in some form against this barbaric act, 
how do WE look at OURSELVES in the mirror each day?  Who gets to decide who lives 
and who dies but God? 
 
Please,  let the committee take a step back and let them truly think about the 
ramifications of what they would be doing.  VOTE NO FOR INFANTICIDE! 
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